

CCC e-NEWS

April 29, 2009

Dear Friends and Supporters,

Just a guick note on two subjects – the OMB Hearing and The Great Big Garage Sale.

James Dick Construction Ltd. has had to replace their lawyer due to illness and as a result the OMB final hearing will now begin Tuesday, September 15th, 2009. There is still much work to do and the Coalition will take full advantage of the extra time to maintain the momentum of all the unanimous votes against the Rockfort Quarry application by the various agencies (Credit Valley Conservation, Niagara Escarpment Commission, Town of Erin, Town of Caledon, Region of Peel and County of Wellington). Stay tuned.

The *Great* Big Garage Sale blasted onto the scene April 25th, to the delight of thousands of participants! We were blessed with great 'stuff', enthusiastic crowds and wonderful weather. Our proceeds met last year's budget so we were VERY pleased, given recessionary times. Hundreds of volunteers donated their time and energy to make this happen and we can't THANK YOU enough.

We look forward to seeing you at the fabulous 10th **Annual Golf Tournament and Dinner Event**, September 18th, at the Caledon Country Club. If you don't golf, just come for dinner - but don't leave it too late, last year we were sold out! For more information on the Golf Tournament visit our website: Events - Fundraisers >

Lots of information is available on the website, including news clippings, peer reviews, reports, history, photos, donation information and much more: www.coalitioncaledon.com

Voice your thoughts via the Contact Us page. We'd love to hear from you.

Thank you,

Coalition of Concerned Citizens